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Your amended 177 pages last night for senators to digest is disgusting. I pray for a walk out!
Our short session was designed to amend for the screw ups from the previous session NOT
shove a huge bill down our throats. Give it to the people to vote! If it's such an awesome bill
then LET US DECIDE. We have a better chance getting sick with all the filth from the
homeless garbage and feces on YOUR streets and drug needles left all over the place than we
do from "climate change" if you care about people and Oregon, start there instead of making
more Oregonians homeless.
Thank you
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